
Registrar’s Advisory Council 
Minutes of the April 3, 2018 Meeting 

Miller Learning Center, Room 348 at 3:30 p.m. 

• Major Banner Upgrade:  Banner 9 Timeline:
o Ellucian is asking all of its clients to upgrade to a new generation of Banner called Banner 

9.  This is a major upgrade with many changes, especially in the graphic interface.
o The INB portion of Banner will go to production in November 2018, and the SSB (or 

Athena) portion will happen in early spring 2019.
o The Registrar’s Office is requesting of RAC members to provide the forms that are most 

commonly used in INB Banner.  This information will then be considered when the 
Registrar’s Office begins work on training materials for Banner 9.  RAC members are 
encouraged to provide the Registrar’s Office with this information.

• Course Levels at Registration:
o See the PowerPoint regarding course levels at registration.  Registration overrides are no 

longer necessary for undergraduate students registering for a course numbered 
1000-8999.

• Spring Commencement Information:
o The Registrar’s Office is currently in the process of editing the spring commencement 

programs with Bulldog Printing.  The programs will soon be going to print.
o Please make sure that undergraduate students are aware of the Clear Bag policy.  More 

information on the policy can be found at commencement.uga.edu.
o Because construction is currently underway at Gate 10 at Sanford Stadium, 

undergraduate students will be entering the stadium through either Gate 2 or Gate 9. 
The Registrar’s Office plans to email undergraduate students who have applied for 
spring and summer 2018 graduation what gate they will be coming through to line up by 
school/college for the processional.  This information will also be posted on the 
commencement website.

o As a reminder, spring grades are due May 7 at 12:00 noon.
o On May 8, graduation rosters for spring will open.  The Registrar’s Office will award 

degrees on the same rolling cycle as was done for fall 2017.

• Incoming Fall 2018 Class- ArchPass Duo:
o The incoming fall 2018 freshman class has been given a temporary exemption from the 

new Athena/ArchPass Duo requirement.
o EITS has scheduled August 3, 2018 as the date that the ArchPass Duo requirement will 

be turned on for the incoming freshman class. 

http://reg.uga.edu/files/rac/RAC_Agenda_CourseLevels_432018.pptx
https://commencement.uga.edu/

